
TAWA COMMUNITY BOARD 
11 MARCH 2010 

   
 

 REPORT 12 
 (1215/12/IM) 
 
RESPONSE TO QUERIES RAISED BY TAWA 
PROGRESSIVE AND RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION 
   
 
 
The Tawa Progressive and Ratepayers Association (TPRA) raised a number of 
queries with the Board at the 11 February 2010 meeting.  Officers have provided 
responses to those queries.  Attached is the letter from the Chair to the TPRA 
setting out the officers’ responses. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1. Receives the information. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Contact officer: Lauren Kemple, Community Board Coordinator 
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